Saint Mary's Catholic Primary School



South Street Isleworth Middlesex TW7 7EE Tel: 020 8560 7166

Fax: 020 8232 8820

office@smi.hounslow.sch.uk www.smi.hounslow.sch.uk

Monday 6th June 2016

Dear Parents of children in 2L

You know that your child has been in the school hall today as a result of some movement in the ceiling in 2L's classroom. We are expecting a visit from someone qualified to give us advice on the best way to repair the ceiling today. Until we get that information the children will not be in their classroom.

Tomorrow please deliver and collect your child from the school hall as you did today. I will contact you again tomorrow with any updates.

Thank you for your continued support.

F Marsh